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Appendix A 
 

Student Acceptable Use of Computers and the Internet 
Agreement 

 
Background 
 
Technology Resources, which include software, hardware, the Internet and other components, are 
an important ingredient to each student’s education at our school. 
 
Each student has the privilege of using the Technology Resources and must use them in an 
acceptable way. 
 
Acceptable Use 
 
As a general rule, students must use Technology Resources, including personal devices, in ways 
consistent with Provincial and Federal laws as well as consistent with the policies of the School and 
the School Board.  
 
PROTECT  
 I will not post information online that will put myself or others at risk.  
 I will report any online attacks or inappropriate behaviour directed at myself or others. 
 I will protect myself, my passwords and my resources. 
 I will protect others by not forwarding inappropriate communications or materials. 
 I will refrain from pirating or distributing digital resources that aren’t free or don’t belong to me.  
 I will verify the accuracy of online information. 
 
RESPECT  
 I will give thoughtful consideration as to what personal information about my life, experiences 

and relationships I post. 
 I will respect myself and others through my online actions and responses. 
 I will not use electronic media to insult, bully, harass or stalk other people. 
 I will not visit sites that are inappropriate. 
 I will request permission to use online resources when necessary and cite all references to 

websites, books, media, etc. 
 I will respect all equipment and all resources available to me. 
 

School Name  

Student Name  

 
This is to confirm that I have read the Student Acceptable Use of Computers and the Internet 
Agreement and will abide by the rules and procedures as outlined. 
   

Signature of Student  Print Name 

   

Signature of Parent  Print Name 
Date 

 

* The signed copies of The Student Acceptable use of Computers and Internet Agreement will reside in a binder in the 
school office for the duration of the school year and then will be securely shredded in June. 
 


